
Join us as we celebrate our country’s independence 

Sunday, July 3
One Worship Service at 10:30a.m. 

followed by a Picnic on the Grounds! 

There is no set price, but donations are welcome!
Please let us know to count you in by registering 
using the qr code below or by calling the church 

office no later than June 26.
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This week at Trinity has been an exciting week with the beginning of Summer 
Camps and Vacation Bible School.  In addition, our students are preparing 
for Passport Camp and Summer Mission Experience.  There is so much 
energy in our hallways everyday as children, students and parents come in 
and out of our building chatting about their experiences.  The ROC is also 
busy with walkers, pickleball players, basketball, exercise classes and many 
taking advantage of the new equipment in the workout area.  This week I 
have been reminded of why we built the building we refer to as Building E 17 
years ago.  We had a vision of being a place in our community where people 
would connect with each other and the church every day of the week.  I often 
call this our “Monday through Friday” building.  It is in this building where 
we find our office, Weekday Preschool, children’ rooms and the ROC.  Every 
day, church members and community residents enter our doors and find a 
place where they are welcomed and encouraged.

Our vision was never to be just another place to get some exercise or provide 
childcare.  Our vision has always been to make Christ known to all who 
enter.  Our goal is to connect people to one another, the church and most 
importantly to Jesus.  In the past few weeks, I have witnessed this purpose 
being fulfilled and I am filled with hope and joy as we continue to reconnect 
after the last two years.  I want to encourage you to pray for those who enter 
our doors each day.  Pray for the many community families that connect 
to our church through Weekday Preschool and Summer Camps.  Pray for 
those who are finding community here at Trinity.  Also, I want to encourage 
you to check out these ministries if you have not in the past.  Come walk, 
workout, play pickleball, and enroll your child in camps and programs.  The 
presence of our members in this place, Monday through Friday, creates great 
opportunity for being Christ to all who enter here.  Our church’s ministry is 
not just a Sunday experience but continues through the week.  Be a part of 
it all to the glory of God.

Finally, make sure you register for our July 3rd after church cookout.  We will 
have our “ONE SERVICE” that morning at 10:30 a.m. and then make our way 
to the Fellowship Hall and campus for our cookout.  You can bring your lawn 
chairs to eat outside.  Make sure you dress casual for the whole morning as 
we can be assured it will be hot in July in North Carolina.  It will be a great 
day for worship, fellowship and celebrating the freedom we enjoy to gather 
and worship.   Information for registering is below.  We need a good head 
count for preparation. Hoping to see you there.
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CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES

STAFF ANNIVERSARY

WELCOME TO TRINITY

to TBC Members Jeanne and Tom Andrus, Ross Andrus, Kelly and Jim Beck, 
Clara, Thomas, and Ivy Beck, and William Andrus upon the passing of Jeanne’s 
mother (Ross, Kelly, and William’s grandmother and Clara, Thomas, and Ivy’s great 
grandmother), Gerry Mangum, of Raleigh, N.C. on Sunday, June 12. 

to TBC Member Stephanie Treadway, daughter Maura, grandchildren 
Brittany, Tyler, and Christina, upon the passing of her former son-in-law and the 
grandchildren’s father, Clark Hicks, on Thursday, June 9.

to TBC Members Sheridan and Stephen Robinson and Brooke Robinson, upon  
the unexpected passing of Sheridan’s uncle, Steve Davis of Clayton, NC, on Tuesday, 
June 7.

Lydia Tatum, Minister of Ministry & Missions, celebrates her  12th  year anniversary 
with Trinity Baptist Church on June 28th .  Please take the time to say a personal 
word, write a note or place a phone call to Lydia or offer words of encouragement and 
support for the fine job she is doing.

June 26
Melinda Cook, native of Newport News, VA, has been a 
member of TBC since 1995.  She and her husband, Tom, have 
three children Cary, Colby, and Connor.  Melinda is retired from 
46 years in Dentistry.  She serves on Benevolence Committee, 
Corporate Secretary, Music Committee, Food Committee, New 
Covenant, Family Focus lead team, greeter, member of Tepper/
Hoffman SS Class, and substitute teacher in grade school. She 
works with Wisdom Seekers SS Class with fellow deacons Steve 
Goodman, JoAnne Harper, and Mark Meyen.

July 3
Ronald Sneed, native of Granville County, NC, has been a 
member of TBC since 2006.  He and his wife Shelba have 
two children Kathy Grosvenor and Leigh Berrier and two 
grandchildren: Emily and Clay Berrier.  Ron is a Professor 
Emeritus, and a consultant, at North Carolina State University. 
Ron is also a Retired US Army, Major General.  He serves on the 
Personnel Committee, Volunteer for North Hills 5K, participates 
in TNT, co-teaches in the Adult 1 SS Class. He works with the 
Adult 1 SS Class with fellow deacon Mark Valletta.

Ella Grace Arthur Baptism
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S U M M E R  M I S S I O N S  E V E N T 

FEED THE HUNGER
JULY 30TH  |  10 AM-12 PM OR 1-3 PM

F E L L O W S H I P  H A L L
Feed the Hunger is a NC based organization committed to addressing both 
the food distribution problem that prevents people worldwide from getting 
the nutrition they need, and the spiritual hunger faced by those in extreme 
poverty.  On July 30, TBC will host a Feed the Hunger packathon to pack 
24,000 meals that will be distributed by Feed the Hunger’s international 
partner churches around the world, including those in Ukraine.

Sign up for one of the two available shifts (10:00 AM to 12:00 PM OR 1:00 
to 3:00 PM) using the QR Code here or by calling Misty Deyo at 919-272-
5388.  This energetic and fun project is open to anyone 5 years and older.

Approximately 100 volunteers are needed per shift to 
perform a variety of roles in the packing process, so there is 
a job for everyone! For questions contact Misty Deyo at 919-
272-5388.

SEE MORE ON PAGE 12!
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MEDICAL SUPPLY MINISTRY
Did you know that the church has a supply of medical items available for 

use free of charge?  If you find yourself or someone you love in need as they 
make life transitions or are on the mend from an illness or surgery, we may 

have just what you need!

Typical Items Available:
Wheelchairs

Motorized scooters
Rollators, Walkers, and Canes

Bed Rails
Crutches and Knee Scooters

Shower and Potty Chairs
Hygiene Items

Email Lydia at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com or call the church office to inquire.

T B C  L I B R A R Y  N E W S
IN THE FIELD OF GRACE

In order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and request 
to be on the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks you will have 
to add the Libby by OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, 
desktop, or Kindle. If you need a TBC Library card or you need to be added 
to the eBooks list, you may call or email Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or 
rbrown0207@gmail.com for assistance.

 No one brings the Bible to life like Tessa Afshar. In the Field of 
Grace is the story of a love that ultimately changes the course 
of Israel’s destiny and the future of the whole world. 

Destitute, grief stricken, and unwanted by the people of 
God, Ruth arrives in Israel with nothing to recommend her 
but Naomi’s love. Her loftiest hope is to provide enough 
food to save Naomi and herself from starvation. But God has 
other plans for her life.

This book is obviously the retelling of the story of Ruth and Naomi. Other books 
by Tessa Afshar tell the stories of some well-known Biblical characters such as 
Priscilla (and Aquila), Rahab, Lydia, and other not-so-well-known characters.
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Through Jesus, therefore, let 
us continually offer to God a 
sacrifice of praise--the fruit of 
lips that openly profess his name.

— Hebrews 13:15

ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music ministry! If you have 
singing or instrumental abilities, we need you. We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity. Consider getting 
involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

I’m grateful to have leadership in place when I am away with my family 
on vacation.  Special thanks to Joy Blashaw for filling in for me while away!

The 30th anniversary celebration for Wayne Rogers, our church 
organist, was fitting and moving on June 12.  We are thankful for Wayne 
and his dedication to the work of the ministry to our people at Trinity 
and the community of Raleigh.  His music and faithfulness have touched 
many people through worship, weddings, funerals, and school activities 
that have drawn many in the doors of our church.  Join me in praying for 
him and Denise as they continue their journey together here at TBC and 
ministering to God’s people.

The Summer is a great time to get involved in the Sanctuary Choir again!  
Realizing the next three months are high vacation times, it is still a great 
time to return or try the choir ministry as a way of service to God and His 
people.  I encourage those who’ve been away since the pandemic hit to 
consider coming back to the loft.  Let me know if you want to return and 
we’ll get you prepared!

We are building our slide team with a few new recruits. We could 
always use more people to join our slide team on Sunday mornings.  We 
really need to expand this team in order to have more backups in case of 
absences. The slide projection helps us in worship and for our streaming 
of the worship service.  If you are good with technology and are looking 
for a place to serve, then this is a great place to start. It’s easy and a valued 
place of service in our worship as a church. Give me a call or drop me an 
email if you are interested in joining the team.

Until we meet again!

Steve
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Summer Bible Study
Wednesdays  |  6:15pm  |  C101 or Zoom 
The Walk: Five Essential Practices of the Christian Life by Adam Hamilton 

Five essential practices of the Christian Life

1. Worship and Prayer: A Living Hallelujah

2. Study: The importance of listening and Paying attention

3. Serve: Here I am, Lord, Send Me

4. Give: Where Your Treasure is

5. Share: Going Fishing, Reflecting Light

This book is worth reading even if you do not get with a group. It seems 
simple and basic, but how often do we neglect or take for granted these 
fundamentals.  

You can still join us on Wednesdays!  6:15pm   Room C101  or on Zoom

Scan a barcode below to purchase your book.

Cokesbury.com Amazon.com Christianbook.com

Sunday School News
NO SUNDAY SCHOOL ON JULY 3

ONE WORSHIP AT 10:30AM

A Cookout is planned after worship. Use QR code on Page 1 to sign up!

A D U LT  M I N I S T R Y 
J I G S AW  P U Z Z L E  E XC H A N G E

Bookshelf located in the C building on the 3rd floor.  
It is across the hall from classroom C308 near the 
restrooms of 3rd floor C.  Come and check it out.
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FAMILY PROMISE 
VIRTUAL HOSTING  

AUGUST 7-14, 2022 
Beth Duke: bethwduke@gmail.com  

Beverly Munday: tgimunday@msn.com

BAPTIST DAY 
OF SERVICE 

SEPTEMBER 17,2022 
Johnny Glover 

johnnyglover1950@yahoo.com

SIX MONTHS IN MISSIONS AT TRINITY
“My family joined Trinity because of the missions-mindedness of the congregation.”  

- John Witcher, Missions Steering Committee member (‘22-’24)

Over the years, John and his family 
have enjoyed missions involvement 
through student missions and by 
connecting with Raleigh Rescue 
Mission cook-outs through their adult 
Sunday School class.  John has lent his 
giftedness in construction and grilling 
in service to God by helping to make 
our missions events possible.  His 
heart for God has been evident as he 
has led our students on mission trips 
using both his professional knowledge 
and his faith in Christ.  

Yet, John’s story on the missions 
steering committee is all too familiar.  
Most folks who join this committee 
after accepting nomination from the 
church find that they only knew a small 
piece of the giant missions puzzle.  It’s 
a common refrain, “I didn’t realize all 
that was happening until I joined this 
committee.”  Followed by another 
refrain, “We have got to do a better 
job of making sure the congregation 
knows.”  We want to make sure that 
you all know all that God is doing 
through your church and all that you 
are invited to do with God by joining 
Him in missions through Trinity.

What follows is an overview of what 
has happened through Trinity in the 
first six months of 2022:

Lead Team Conference - Just under 300 
participants joined in-person and virtually 

through Facebook Live to learn about the 
15 active missions lead teams at Trinity

$47,000 was sent to Ukraine Relief 
through Baptists on Mission and the 
Cooperative Baptist Fellowship

$71,664.16 was sent to Global Missions 
supporting career missionaries through 
the International Missions Board and the 
Cooperative Baptist Fellowship

$25,720 was sent to Home Missions 
supporting career missionaries through 
the North American Missions Board and 
the Cooperative Baptist Fellowship

$24,129.16 to our Cooperative Missions 
Partners - CBF, CBFNC, SBC, NCBSC, and 
Raleigh Baptist Association

A missions partner covenant has been 
drafted and will be established between 
Trinity Baptist Church and her sister 
congregation, Raleigh Arabic Baptist 
Church

$8,250 to support the ministries of 
Raleigh Arabic Baptist Church

Through our partnership with Habitat 
for Humanity of Wake County’s Faith 
Coalition, we have supported the building 
of eight townhomes both financially and 
with our own manual labor.

Hosting Disaster Relief Training March 
4-5 for over 300 baptists from across the 
state to be trained to respond in the event 
of a disaster.
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KENTUCKY 
MISSION TRIP 

NOVEMBER 6-13, 2022 
Brenda Lowrance: 

bhlowrance@gmail.com

DOOR OF HOPE 
SOUTH AFRICA  

OCTOBER 13-25, 2022 
Chris Hermann:  

herm6019@aol.com

Monthly Disaster Relief trips to the eastern 
part of our state in the ongoing rebuilding 
efforts in the wake of Hurricane Florence.

Kentucky Mission Trip March 26-April 
1 to work with our Baptist on Mission 
partner, Crossroads Community Church, 
and their mission efforts through the 
Lord’s Cafe and the Light Community 
and to continue our partnership with 
Hills and Hollers Ministry’s New Life 
Center - providing meals, groceries, 
clothing, baby supplies, and housing 
to those in need in our nation’s poorest 
county, McCreary County.

Hosting the Cooperative Baptist 
Fellowship of NC Annual Gathering March 
17-18 for over 300 baptists from across 
the state to learn, build fellowship, and 
prepare for another year of ministry and 
missions together.

Hosting two weeks of Family promise by 
providing food for families in transition 
from homelessness to stable housing.

6 Raleigh Rescue Mission Supply Drives

6 North Raleigh Ministries Supply Drives

3 Medical and Dental Bus Events with 
Redirection NC, Capital Towers, Welcome 
House, and North Raleigh Ministries

Sent missionaries to Hungary and 
Moldova

Clothing refugees on weekly basis with 
Welcome House

Collecting Furniture and Household Items 
for Welcome House

Teaching ESL on a weekly basis to our local 
immigrant and refugee population through 
Welcome House

Collecting Baby Items for Hills and 
Hollers’ New Life Center in McCreary 
County, Kentucky

Hosting a Memorial Day Cookout at 
Raleigh Rescue Mission

Ongoing monthly support to our partner 
ministries: North Raleigh Ministries, 
Raleigh Rescue Mission, ReDirection-NC, 
Hills and Hollers Ministries

Upper School Scholarships to two students 
in Santa Elena, Belize through the Belize 
Baptist Association’s Santa Elena Baptist 
Church and Primary School

21 college students serving on mission in 
Charleston, SC

25 students and adults to CBFVA Mission 
Madness

Student Tools Training for Missions hosted 
by our Disaster Relief Team

Students and adult volunteers built 
furniture to furnish tiny houses in 
Kentucky

Mission Friends, Girls in Action, and 
Royal Ambassadors Missions Education 
for our children

120+ children participated in Vacation 
Bible School with an emphasis on Family 
Promise missions, collecting donations for 
Family Promise, and welcoming 9 children 
from our partnership with Welcome 
House’s refugee ministry.
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Contact Lydia Tatum for more information at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com.

WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS

SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 
THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00PM

Bridge Tables and Chicken Foot Tables are set each week! 
If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

Drivers for Senior Activities Needed!
We are getting out and about again with day trips, events, and we 

even have plans on the horizon for overnight trips in the fall!

If you are willing to help out by driving, 
please contact Mark Meyen at mmeyen@att.net.

FOREVER YOUNG SENIOR TRIP 
LANCASTER, PA  |   OCTOBER 12-14

Pennsylvania Amish Lands Featuring Sight & Sound's "David"
$424.00/person Double Occupancy | $563.00/person Single Occupancy

Bill Gard-Trip Group Leader
Sign-Up will go up on Sunday June 19th at 9:30 a.m. on the corner of Hall B.  

Trip flyers and Insurance flyers will also be located there.

A check, made payable to Trinity Baptist Church, in the amount of $75 is 
due at sign-up but no later than 4 p.m. Monday June 20th. If not received, 

you may run the risk of losing your place on the sign-up list.

If we have enough sign-up for the trip to be a go, final payment will be 
due no later than Sunday July 31.. Check made payable to Trinity Baptist 

Church.

Travel Insurance- We are using White Star Tours for this trip.  Go to website 
nta.aontravelprotect.com or call them at1-800-388-1470 for information 

on trip insurance. If you choose their enhanced option for pre-existing 
conditions, you must pay within 14 days from the deposit date on your $75 

deposit.  Use Tour Operator Locator #386097.
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PASSPORT CAMPS

HIGH SCHOOL
July 10-17  |  COST $300 

Berea/Louisville, KY

Prepare for mountain water 
adventures on the way to KY, a week 
of missions, and a trip to Louisville to 

cap off the week!

MIDDLE SCHOOL
June 26-July 1  |  COST $300 

Greensboro, NC

Come spend an exciting week  
full of Missions, Worship, Games,  
and getting to know your church 

friends better
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Spark imagination and kick creativity into high gear at Spark Studios. We learned 
that God’s creativity didn’t stop in Genesis. The Master Artist is working to redeem, 
reclaim, and transform us–His creation–to the design He planned for us. We learned 
the beautiful truth that we are God’s workmanship and learned to use their talents to 

bring glory to Him.
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ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
JUNE 27

9:30am-12:45pm 
Beverly Munday

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry

TUESDAY 
JUNE 28

9:30am-12:45pm 
Pat Nelson

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Volunteer Needed 

WEDNESDAY 
JUNE 29

9:30am-12:45pm 
Wayne Hill

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carolyn Studeman 

THURSDAY 
JUNE 30

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Pat Altman

FRIDAY 
JULY 1

9:30am-12:45pm 
Billy Joyner

12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Gym Floor Schedule
The Gym Floor Is Closed The Weeks Of June 13-24.

MONDAY
	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open* Play Pickleball 
	 3:00-5:00pm	 Open Basketball 
	 6:30-8:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 

TUESDAY
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Skilled** Play Pickleball

WEDNESDAY
	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 
	 4:00-6:00pm	 Open Basketball 
	 6:00-8:00pm	 Women’s Open Basketball

THURSDAY
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Open Play Pickleball

FRIDAY
	 12:30-3:00 pm	 Skilled Play Pickleball

*OPEN PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ with any skill 
level of play. Play may be a guided rotation with everyone 
attending rotating in/out of play at the end of every game. 
This play will be administratively guided with a single player 
rotation schedule.

**SKILLED PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ who would 
like to play with a specific partner(s) and is for the more 
competitive player.

NEW  
Circuit Fitness Class 

Tuesdays  |  6-7pm  
Now Meeting In-Person

TRINITY
FITNESS

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 11am 

Meeting Online

Flow Yoga 
Tuesdays | 3:15pm 
Now Meeting In-Person

Senior Strength 
& Stretch 

Thursdays | 10am 
Now Meeting In-Person

COME CHEER ON YOUR TBC SOFTBALL TEAM! 

All games are at Millbrook Exchange Park - 1905 Spring Forest Rd

JUNE 9 
7:45pm

JUNE 14 
6:45pm

JUNE 21 
8:45pm

JUNE 23 
8:45pmTrinityTrinity
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Interested in volunteering in the ROC? Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

MONDAY 
JULY 4

ROC CLOSED

TUESDAY 
JULY 5

9:30am-12:45pm 
Volunteer Needed 

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Steve Goodman 
Janice Scott

WEDNESDAY 
JULY 6

9:30am-12:45pm 
Johnny Teal

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carolyn Studeman

THURSDAY 
JULY 7

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Volunteer Needed 

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Charla Peel

FRIDAY 
JUNE 24

9:30am-12:45pm 
Volunteer Needed 

12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Womens Basketball Open Play 
has begun in the ROC! 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS FROM 6-8PM
Anyone 18 and older who would like to join other women in our 
community for an evening of free play and fellowship, come join 

us!! (There will be no play on Wednesday June 15)

NEW FITNESS EQUIPMENT
COME CHECK OUT OUR NEW FITNESS EQUIPMENT 

IN THE ROC, WHICH IS AVAILABLE FOR OUR CHURCH 
FAMILY AND THE COMMUNITY TO USE AT NO COST!
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED

We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 04/30/2022) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $1,105,295.46
YTD Operating Receipts		  $1,092,636.46
YTD Operating Expenses		      $991,286.66

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Julie Williams 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
jwilliams@tbcraleigh.com

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN 

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST
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